
January 9, 1980 

Mr. Bedros Tchilingui rian 
Armenian General Ben volent Union of Canada 
Post Office Box 975, Station "A 11 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 1G5 

Dear Mr. Tchilinguir an: 

Thank you for your kind invitation to Toronto, which \lill be 
taken into consideration by the Committee responsible for arrang­
ing the Vehapar's it ' nerary. We are unable to make any de&inite 
commitment yet, exce t to say that it will be impossible for the 
visit to take place on a week-end, but we will in due cour e advise 
you of the Committee's decision. 

We pray that Go . grant you and your family joy, health and 
peace in the new year. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom r1anoogi an 
Primate 


